
  Rock Haven Nursing Home 
  P. O. Box 920 
ROCK COUNTY, WISCONSIN  Janesville, Wisconsin 53547-0920 
  608-757-5000 
  FAX 608-757-5026 
 

URGENT MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 31 August 2023  

Dear Rock Haven Community Members, 

As of 29 August 2023, one resident has tested positive for COVID-19.  

We follow the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) and Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.  

Our employees have been asked to take a COVID test if they have symptoms and remain out of 
the building if feeling ill.  

If you are not feeling well, we would ask that you consider postponing your visit until you are 
feeling well.  

Our Infection Prevention Nurse Chelsea Phillips is our point of contact should you have 
questions or concerns at (608) 757-5235 email: Chelsea.Phillips@co.rock.wi.us.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck  
 
Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck 
Nursing Home Administrator 
Rock Haven Skilled Nursing Facility 
Natalie.RollingEdlebeck@co.rock.wi.us 
(608) 757-5114 
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